
 
 
Board of Paralegal Certification 
  
 

217 E. Edenton St. (27601) 
Post Office Box 25908 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 
Telephone: (919) 828-4620 
Fax: (919) 821-9168 
www.nccertifiedparalegal.gov 

 

Benita A. Powell, Chair 
Precious Vines Harris, Vice-Chair 

Shawana Almendarez, Daryl Davidson, Sr., Scott C. Hart, Robert A. Hasty, Jr., S. M. Kernodle-Hodges, Carrie J. Marshall, Jennifer Smith-Sutphin 
Brian Oten, Director 

 
 

 
 February 19, 2024 

 
 
Maria Warren 
Director of Paralegal Technology 
Wake Technical Community College 
156-O Holding Hall 
9101 Fayetteville Road 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 
 
 RE:  Application for Designation as a Qualified Paralegal Studies Program 
 
Dear Ms. Warren: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that The North Carolina State Bar Board of Paralegal Certification has 
approved Wake Technical Community College’s associate and diploma paralegal programs as of 
February 13, 2024. 
 
Please note, qualified paralegal programs are required to renew their certification every five years. A 
copy of the application can be found in the “Forms” section of our website 
www.nccertifiedparalegal.gov and should be submitted to our office by your anniversary date. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

                    
Joy C. Belk, NCCP 
Managing Director 
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